
 

  

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Leicestershire 
Police Headquarters, St John’s, Enderby, Leicester LE19 2BX   Telephone 0116 229 8980 

Email: police.commissioner@leics.pcc.pnn.gov.uk  Web: www.leics.pcc.police.uk 

 
Our ref: 4311/19  
 
Date: 16th December 2019  
 
Correspondence Address: Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner  
 
Dear,  
 
I write further to your request for information received 20/11/2019.  
 
I note you seek access to the following information:  
 
Dear Leicestershire Police and Crime Commissioner,  
 
I am writing to respectfully make a request in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
My request is as follows:-  
 
1) Please, can you provide a list of all employee roles who are employed by your authority and are 
subject to the provisions as set out in the Official Secrets Acts 1911-1989?  
This can be provided in any format, however, a spreadsheet detailing each role and a mark as to 
whether the role requires the role holder to sign a declaration as to their recognition of being bound 
thus required to comply with the Act(s).  
 
2) Please provide a disclosure of the format used by your authority which requires the signature of any  
role holder who is subject to provisions as set out in the Official Secrets Acts 1911-1989 such as an  
"Official Secrets Acts & Confidentiality Declaration"  
 
If I am able to provide any further information in order to assist your search for information in order 
to successfully respond to this request, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Following receipt of your request, searches were conducted within the Office of the Police and 
Crime Commissioners Office to locate information relevant to your request.  
 
Your request for information has now been considered and the information asked for is as  
follows: -  
 
The only signatory for the Official Secrets Act in the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner  
was the Police and Crime Commissioner himself, Lord Willy Bach.  
 
Leicestershire Police provides you the right to ask for a re-examination of your request under its  
review procedure. Letters should be addressed to Information Manager, Corporate Services  
Department at the above address. If you decide to request such a review and having followed the  
Force’s full process you are still dissatisfied, then you have the right to direct your comments to the  
Information Commissioner who will give it consideration.  
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Yours sincerely  
 
Freedom of Information Officer  
For the Office of Police and Crime Commissioner  
 
Leicestershire Police in complying with their statutory duty under sections 1 and 11 of the  
Freedom of Information Act 2000 to release the enclosed information will not breach the Copyright,  
Designs and Patents Act 1988. However, the rights of the copyright owner of the enclosed  
information will continue to be protected by law.  
Applications for the copyright owner’s written permission to reproduce any part of the attached  
information should be addressed to The Information Manager, Leicestershire Police Headquarters,  
St. Johns, Enderby, Leicester LE19 2BX. 


